
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: February 24, 2023 
 
To:   HSSEAS Faculty Executive Committee 
 
From:   Song Li, Chair, Department of Bioengineering  
 
 Jacob Schmidt, Undergraduate Vice Chair  
 Chair, Undergraduate Bioengineering Curriculum Committee 
 
Re:   Changes to the B.S. Bioengineering Curriculum 
 
 
The Department of Bioengineering proposes the following revision to the undergraduate 
Bioengineering BS degree program, effective Fall Quarter 2023 
 

• Delete “Engineering 181EW or 182EW or 183EW or 185EW” from the BE major listing 
because it is a School of Engineering requirement and already listed elsewhere 

• Add BIOENGR 122, 125, 132, and 170 to the BE elective list 
• Change BE 175C to BE 175 since it is no longer offered concurrently. 

 
 
Faculty Vote: 
22 YES, 0 NO, 3 Abstain, 12 No Reponse 
 
Date Change is to be Effective 
Fall 2023 
 
Department Contact 
Daphne-Jane Dizon 
Department of Bioengineering 
5121 Engineering V, 160010 
e-mail: djdizon@seas.ucla.edu 
phone: 310-794-5072 
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